
HAVE YOUR SAY ON 
DUNEDIN’S SPORTS 
FACILITIES



Sport and recreation activities are important for everyone’s health. The DCC’s role is to 
provide facilities that best enable these activities.

We want the public to take part in a survey to answer questions about the sports they play, how 
the facilities meet their needs, what could be improved or changed and what type of facilities they 
would like in the future.

The survey will be going live on Tuesday, 1 September and will be open until Wednesday, 30 September. 
You can complete this online at www.dunedin.govt.nz/sports-strategy-feedback

You can also pick up a paper survey from:
All DCC service centres and public libraries  |  Moana Pool  |  Edgar Centre |  Sport Otago


